8/12/2020
Dear Clients, 

In this unprecedented time of the Covid-19 pandemic, there are many things to consider when deciding whether to engage in mental health sessions in-person.   Telehealth works for many, and is always an option available to you.  When the cases in our area are low, I will be seeing clients who prefer/or need to meet in person, with the following things in mind.  

If you would like to attend session in person please understand the following things:
I will be disinfecting between clients, and running an air purifier with UV light.
Masks can be discussed in person, but are certainly optional in our outside therapy space with 6’social distancing.  There is room in the office to maintain proper social distance.
Please do not attend session if you believe you may have been exposed to Covid 19, or are having any symptoms associated with Covid 19 especially a fever of 99 degrees or higher. 
In person sessions may be changed to telehealth or phone sessions with short notice. 
Hand sanitizer, and masks are available by request.
Despite all these precautions, there can be no guarantee that you won’t contract Covid 19 or another respiratory disease.

For any further questions or concerns, please ask; or to refer to the CDC website regarding Covid 19.
Sincerely, 
AnneMarie Murdock MA, LMFTA
Yelm Family Counseling
503 Van Trump St NW
Yelm, WA 98597

360-481-3660
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